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                                                                                             11th December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,            

Important Information – Christmas Performance
Drop off & collection arrangements

Further to recent communication we wanted to take this opportunity to clarify the arrangements for dropping off and collecting your child(ren) for both evening performances of the Christmas play.
In order to keep things as simple and safe as possible we would ask that you drop off and collect on both evenings in the same manner as the start and end of the school day routine.  Therefore, please drop your child(ren) at the front gate for 5.30pm prompt.  The gate will be supervised by a staff member and we would ask that no parents come past this point.  If you are then booked to see the performance please enter via the main school reception.

At the end of the performance we would ask that all children be collected from the back door of the classroom that your child(ren) is in.  For those parents not attending the performance please collect at 7pm.

Costumes

Thank you to all those that have sent in costumes to date.  Please could all remaining costumes be brought in in a named carrier bag as soon as possible.
Child Attendance
Please use your schoolcomms account ‘under the payments section’ to confirm NON ATTENDANCE ONLY ADVISING OF THE REASON. If you do not respond on-line we will expect all children to attend both evening performances.

Tickets

We will be drawing the front seat lottery for all tickets booked for both evening performances and will notify the successful ticket holders by text within the next 24 hours.  Good luck! 

For those who have still yet to book their full allocation there are tickets still available for the Tuesday evening performance.  Please contact the office if you require any further information.

Donations

Reminder that this year donations will be collected on the door by the children so please bring your loose change.  Thank you.
Regards,
School Office
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